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Milan, 26 May 2017 – Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces it has received 

the resignation today from the Chairman of the Board of Statutory 

Auditors Luigi Biscozzi, due to the numerous professional 

commitments and health reasons that limit the time he has. His 

resignation will be effective from the next Shareholders' Meeting called 

to approve the 2016 financial statements. 

 
The Company thanks Mr. Biscozzi for his work over these years. 
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